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Our very own Nathan
Vincent is feeling a
bit homesick for his
family and friends
while serving in the
National Guard. He
would love to recieve
some cards and letters
from his church family.

His address is Home 2 Suites by Hilton, 7120
Rosson Ln, Laredo TX 78041. Daylight Savings

time begins next
Sunday, March 10.
Don’t forget to set
your clocks ahead 1
hour next Saturday
night.

 Bring your favorite
breakfast dish to share

with your church
family.

Sunday, March 31
8:30 AM,

Fellowship Hall



Community Outreach Food Pantry is collecting non-per-
ishable food and dry goods.  A box is in the parlor for your
donation.

Suggested March products: Mac
& cheese, canned veggies, mayonaise,
oatmeal, jello, pork & beans, rice,
seeds.

If you need a ride to Sunday School
or Church in our vans, please let us
know by calling the church office at
667-3540 BEFORE NOON on
FRIDAY.

Ways to Give: Online at
www.fccnevada.org/give; from your
phone at www.fccnevada.org/give; or
by check by mail or in the offering
bucket.

Don’t forget to collect Best
Choice labels to support
our  youth. Be sure to include
both the Best Choice name
and the
bar

code of your grocery item. You may
give them to Ellen Brooks, bring
them to the church office, or place
in the box provided at the Welcome
Center.

Highlights
from the
Board

At the February 14, 2024 Board meeting, the follow-
ing items were discussed.

Financial Secretary, Betty Morris reported that we
received enough in offerings to meet our expense needs
for January, but that is only because we do not have the
expense of a pastor’s salary.

The Worship Committee may need to purchase a new
computer. However, we have two other computers that
we can try to use for worship purposes.

The Property Committee reported that we have had a
blessedly quite month. The only activity was  that
InetVisions replaced the cable from the Main Building to
the Fellowship Hall that supplies wifi to the Fellowship
Hall. A squirrel had chewed the cable allowing water into
it. They also trimmed the tree branches away from the
cable.

The Youth Committee reported that SeekerGen students
attended FUSE at First Baptist Church on January 28.

In Children’s Ministry, Tammy Clark reported that
Little Tree Ministries is averaging 19 students per week.
She announced that they will be installing a camera in the
van so that she can see what the kids are doing on the
van.

The Pastor Search Committee reported that our pastor
search plans to meet with Rick Callahan, of
Vanderbloemen, on March 7th for a presentation of
potential pastor candidates.

In New Business it was announced that Bill Platt will be
preaching on Easter Sunday. In addition, there will be an
Easter Sunday Potluck Breakfast that morning before
service. There will not be adult Sunday School. However,
children’s Sunday School classes will happen.

Board meetings happen the second Wednesday of
each month (except July) at 7:45 PM in the Church
Parlor. All are welcome to attend.

The 2024 Missouri Christian Convention is
scheduled for March 8th and 9th at the Lake of the
Ozarks. For more information and to register, please
go to www.mcconvention.org.




